
IMPORTANT: Under the current provisions of the Covid-19 Protection Framework (the Traffic Alert
system) people holding a current vaccine pass may attend the hearing in person.  Attendance is
available by an audio-visual link through Zoom.  If you have any concerns regarding attendance or
wish to request the audio-visual link please contact  Valeria Ferrari on 03 941 8769 or by emailing
resourceconsentapplications@ccc.govt.nz.

You are also required to:

 Sign in via the Covid  tracer app, or manually sign in
 Present your vaccination pass
 Wear a mask
 Maintain physical distancing
 Withhold circulation of hard copy documents at the hearing
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